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Ambassador of  Japan to Iraq Condemns Terrorist Attacks in Kerbala 
and Musayyab 

 
 
 

1. On Saturday, 10 June, Ambassador of  Japan to Iraq, Mr. Fumio Iwai, condemned 
in the strongest terms the terrorist attacks, which targeted innocent citizens in 
Kerbala and Mussayab, which caused reportedly around 45 deaths and injuries. 
 

2. “This savage terrorism cannot be justified for any reason”, Ambassador Iwai said. 
He expressed sincere condolences and deepest sympathy to the families of  the 
victims of  the attacks, and his sincere hope for early recovery of  those injured. 
“Let us hold each other in these hard times,” Ambassador Iwai added. 
 

3. The Government of  Japan supports the Government of  Iraq in its fight against 
terrorism, and hopes that security and stability will prevail in all parts of  the 
country through the efforts of  the Government and people of  Iraq. 

 
 
 
 
 

 (End) 
  


